
From: Qiana Rendine <qrendine@gmail.com> 

Date: February 11, 2012 11:46:54 AM PST 

To: "Brown, Christina M" <christina.brown@csun.edu> 

Subject: Distinguished Teaching Nomination 

  

Dear Dr. Debose,  

  

I am happy to announce that I am now a college graduate. With that being said; I have to take a 

moment to acknowledge the teacher that helped me reach my full potential.  

  

Professor Jerry Schutte made such an impact on my studies and growth as a person. He, through 

his own way of encouragement showed me just how powerful believing in someone can be. He 

taught me to research and dig deeper before accepting the black and white as my truth.  

  

I use these tools in raising my son and in my career as I strongly believe in progression. I 

question those around me and seek knowledge in any form deliverable. His class was not easy 

but it was well worth the challenge. Please consider him for the distinguished teacher 

nomination.  

  

P.S. Just to put a face with this email; I am the student that works with Diane Berk and Jack 

Miller at Zenith Insurance. The one that visited your office several times over the past few years 

full of doubt. ( I did it!)  

 


